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Budget Director, County of Maul
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Walluku, Maul, Hawaii 96793
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Honorable Alice L. Lee, Chair
and Members of the Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

SUBJECT: GRANT REVENUE - DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND HUMAN

CONCERNS - HUMAN CONCERNS PROGRAM - MATSON

FOUNDATION CONTRIBUTION

In accordance with Ordinance No. 5099, Bill 64 (2020) Draft 1 Fiscal Year 2021 Budget,
we are hereby transmitting to you a copy of the notice of grant award, dated December 24, 2020,
from the Matson Foundation Contribution, in the amount of $1,000.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me at Ext. 7805.

Sincerely,

LORI TSUHAKO, LSW, ACSW

Director of Housing and Human Concerns

Attachment

TO SUPPORT AND EMPOWER OUR COMMU

POTENTIAL FOR PERSONAL WELL-BEIT
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Matson 1411 Sand Island Parkway
Honolulu. HI 96S19

\vww.niatson.com

December 24, 2020 808.848.i2i i

Ms. Ruth Griffith
Senior Services Program Director
Maui County Nutrition Program for
the Kaunoa Senior Services Nutrition Program
401 Alakapa Place
Paia, Hawaii 96779

Dear Ms. Griffith:

Since our founding in 1862, Matson has continually invested in our
shipping capabilities and supported the needs of the communities we serve—
and in which our employees live and work. In Hawaii, we have appreciated the
opportunity to support a variety of charities that strengthen our state's future,
including yours.

At the recommendation of Matson's Maui County District Manger Buzz
Fernandez, we are happy to be a contributor to your meal programs for seniors
and the frail or needy, both delivered and congregate. Please find enclosed a
donation check in the amount of $1,000.00. We recognize your program relies
primarily upon tax funding and appreciate the opportunity to be of assistance.
At your earliest convenience, please send a letter accepting this charitable
funding to qivina@matson.com. And, if we may provide a logo or assistance with
recognition efforts, please request one via email.

Mahalo for your leadership of Maui County Nutrition Program (Kaunoa
Senior Services Nutrition Program). We extend our best wishes for your
continued service to the community.

Sincerely,

Ku'uhaku T. Park, Vice President,
Government & Community Relations and
Chair, Pacific Committee, Matson Giving
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Enclosure: EFT #6054622
Co: Lori Tsuhako, Director, Housing & Human Concerns, Maui County

Vic Angoco, Jr., Senior Vice President - Pacific
Len Isotoff, Vice President, Sales - Hawaii
Buzz Fernandez, District Manager - Maui County




